
The Glen Ellyn Police Department  

House of Worship Security Assessment Program 

 

The Police Department is always looking for ways to ensure our community is as safe as it can possibly 

be. The Department would like to extend an invitation to meet with members of the Police Department 

and discuss safety in houses of worship. We can offer a free security assessment of the property and 

give you recommendations that FEMA and the US Department of Homeland Security have suggested to 

improve overall safety for your house of worship.  

While there is no guarantee that you will not be the victim of a crime regardless of the precautions 

taken by adopting these recommendations you may reduce the risk.  

Besides the commitment of providing the best service and safety for our residents we would like to 

partner with our communities within the community to keep Glen Ellyn the great place it is.  

 

 

Please contact  

Ofc. Joe Nemchock 

jnemchock@glenellyn.org or 630-469-1187 

mailto:jnemchock@glenellyn.org

